
Press Release        Date: 27/03/2020 

 Chief Minister, Shri Conrad K. Sangma today stopped at a locality in Shillong and 
requested the citizens to maintain Social Distancing.  

 The Chief Minister said on his tweet: “I cannot stress this enough, physical distancing is 
so crucial for our safety. COVID-19 is affecting many around the globe. Please educate everyone 
around you”. 

 

 

 


